On behalf of the chief of Fort Deposit Police Department, | would like to thank you for the 5-trauma kits,
1 model 500 PBT, 1-Replacement Straw Package, 5-Traffic Safety Vests, 5 vehicle First-Aid kits, that were
donated to our department. We issued them after receiving them. Thank you to United States Deputy
Sheriffs Association for this donation of this equipment and their investments in our community.
Respectfully,

Chief Terry Steiner

Fort Deposit Police Department



